
SB 1045 
 
 
 
Wanted to comment on the proposed bill to charge sales tax on professional services including 
accounting services. 
 
I think this would not be a smart move by the State of Maryland.  
 
A couple of reasons  
 
- I have two offices in the DC area.  One in Bethesda and one Herndon VA and we would most 

likely close the Bethesda office and move the business to Virginia. 
- How do you enforce this? 

 
Thanks, 
 
Rob 
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